
‭Friday 9th February 2024‬

‭Subject: Year 11 Easter School- Supporting Your Child's Success‬

‭Dear Parents/Carers,‬

‭As we move closer to the final stage of year 11, we aim to ensure that your child is well-equipped for‬
‭optimal success in their GCSE examinations. With the upcoming Easter break in sight, we are‬
‭providing the opportunity for pupils to attend a number of GCSE exam booster sessions from the‬
‭9‬‭th‬‭-11‬‭th‬ ‭April to supplement the revision that pupils‬‭will be completing at home in preparation for‬
‭their GCSE examinations that start in May.‬

‭Following the Easter break, only‬‭three full school‬‭weeks‬‭remain before your child starts their GCSE‬
‭examinations. It is vital that your child attends and values these Easter booster sessions to provide‬
‭them with additional support during this critical period.‬‭An overview of the timetable is below.  ‬

‭Pupils should arrive promptly and enter the school via main reception.  All pupils must sign in at the‬
‭front desk.  Pupils are welcome to stay in school between the morning and afternoon sessions,‬
‭however there will not be any catering staff in school over the Easter break so your child will need to‬
‭bring their own drinks and snacks.  ‬

‭We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the staff who give up their time during the‬
‭holidays to plan and deliver these additional sessions. ‬‭Kindly‬‭register your child's attendance for‬
‭each session through this link‬‭https://forms.gle/WUSg5xdfCfvEKumbA‬‭by Wednesday 21st February,‬
‭to ensure their spot is secured.‬

‭Yours faithfully,‬

‭Miss A Bowie‬
‭Assistant Headteacher‬

https://forms.gle/WUSg5xdfCfvEKumbA

